

25th Annual Child and Family Awareness Month April 2012

April 26, 2012

Anup Gupta AG PrintPromo Solutions 960 Graham Road, Suite 1 Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio 44221

Dear Mr Supta: Onup:

On behalf of Summit County Children Services and the more than 150 supporting agencies and organizations, thank you for your financial contribution given to support the 25th Annual Child & Family Awareness Month.

We hosted several new events and expanded others this year, such as offering a Parent Training Event, Hike & Rail on the Cuyahoga Valley Scenic Railroad, a special Child Abuse & Neglect Training for Churches and publishing a special Anniversary Section in the Akron Beacon Journal ... all to support the primary mission of the month: educate the community about child abuse prevention.

This is a collaborative project that cannot be funded nor implemented by one agency alone. This type of collaboration is unlike any other for it brings together schools, churches, businesses, agencies, organizations, civic groups and individuals all working together for the betterment of this community.

Again, thank you for your ongoing support of this important community-wide endeavor.

Sincerely,

Sandy DeLuca

Project Coordinator Child & Family Awareness Month

Coordinated by:

Summit County

Children Services

264 S. Arlington Street

Akron, Ohio 44306

Phone: 330.379.1994

Fax: 330.379.1954

www.summitkids.org